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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s Sara and Sam 
Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center will conduct a workshop for educators on Tuesday, 
September 15, 2009, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.   

The free educator workshop will be held in the newly expanded Sara and Sam Schoffer 
Holocaust Resource Center in the Liviu Librescu Classroom. Educators are encouraged to 
attend as two Professional Development Hours (PDH) will be offered. Classroom resource 
materials will be distributed.  

The workshop will be centered on strategies and techniques for implementing the NJ Holocaust 
and Genocide Mandate for grades K-12. The topics will include: character education, human 
behavior, stereotyping, and bullying. The history of the past will be explored in response to 
developing ethical and moral responses for classroom lessons. Human rights and the legacy of 
bigotry will be discussed.  The promotion of understanding, caring, and respect in the classroom 
will be presented.  The event is funded by the Paul Family in memory of Sara Paul, a Holocaust 
survivor who was born in Czechoslovakia and survived Auschwitz-Birkenau. Sara Paul passed 
away in 2008.  

For more information, please call the Holocaust Resource Center at 609-652-4699. 
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